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SANTA CLARA/SANTA CRUZ COUNTIES
AIRPORT/COMMUNITY ROUNDTABLE
PO Box 3144
Los Altos, CA 94024

June 24, 2020

Ms. Raquel Girvin

Regional Administrator, AWP-1

FAA Western-Pacific Region

777 South Aviation Boulevard, Suite 150
El Segundo, CA 90245

Subject: Request for an Update on the FAA’s Development of the Big Sur Overlay

Dear Regional Administrator Girvin,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Santa Clara/Santa Cruz Airport/Community Roundtable (SCSC
Roundtable) to formally request that you or your designee provide a status update on the Federal Aviation
Administration’s (FAA) development of the Big Sur (BSR) Overlay that will return flights that are currently on
the SERFR STAR to their previous ground track. Since late 2019 and at subsequent regular Roundtable
meetings, the SCSC Roundtable has been on record with the FAA asking for an update on this matter. In
response, your representatives at those meetings have offered to provide an update on this matter, which
to date has not occurred. Despite fewer planes in the air, calls from residents of the affected communities
and Roundtable members seeking an update from the FAA on the BSR Overlay are increasing daily.

The SCSC Roundtable currently anticipates holding regular meetings (virtually) in July (specifically July 22,
2020), September, and November. May we expect a report within that period from you or your designee on
the FAA’s work over the past year toward developing the BSR Overlay?

As this is a high priority for the Roundtable and the affected community, please let me know when you or
your designee will be able to provide an update to the Roundtable and | will ensure that you or they will have
a slot on the agenda.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Most sincerely,

Mary-Lynne Bernald
Chairperson, Santa Cruz/Santa Clara Counties Airport/Community Roundtable

Cc: SCSC Roundtable Members and Alternates
Congressman Jimmy Panetta
Congresswoman Anna Eshoo
Congressman Ro Khanna



